
	

These innovative single evening programs are part of some special transition events that we offer our Year 7 
and 8 students and they are happening here in our school community during the last weeks of August.

The programs have a whole range of memorable moments that include carefully guided interactions with 
other fathers and students. Fathers will emerge from the night reassured and impressed by the way our 
students are able to speak up and share insights about their lives. And be assured that the night is fun too… 
full of activities and conversations that will make us smile.

We are bringing Bill Jennings to our school to 
facilitate this unique experience for you. Bill is the 
creator and founder of ‘Time & Space’ (www.time-
space.com.au), a service he has developed to give 
people just that – ‘time and space’ for parents and 
their children to share important moments together 
within a school community setting. 

Registration helps with our activity planning for the sessions. 
If you have any other enquiries, please call Reception on (03) 5251 1136

Location: St Thomas Church, Peninsula Drive, Drysdale - 6.45pm for a 7.00pm Start (finish by 9.15pm)

We know that families come in all shapes and sizes and not all fathers can attend an evening such as this. A male 
mentor such as a grandfather, uncle or family friend is welcome to attend.

Time & Space for 
‘Stepping Up’
Media attention often feasts on the reality 
that some famous sportsmen and celebrities 
fall short of being good ‘role-models’ to 
our boys… but we are confident that the 
best role-models are much closer to home. 
‘Stepping Up’ taps the very best resources in 
our own school community… the dads (or 
grandfathers, older brothers or uncles) of our 
boys. Be part of this innovative single evening 
program that gives a signpost to each boy 
about the best ways he can ‘step up’ to be a 
good man.

Year 8 Fathers and Sons Evening 
Tuesday 20 August 2019

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/SICG-2019

Time & Space for 
‘Fathers and Daughters’
She is growing up and the opportunity to 
reflect on the joys and challenges of this 
time in your life and her life, is one not to be 
missed. This is a special night for the girls 
as they witness the fathers discussing the 
importantance of their role. We think that the 
girls seeing and being part of a gathering 
of fathers and mentors with this good intent, 
helps them to build their profile of a good 
man. This is a great night for seeing how you 
handle the ‘letting go’ process as they start 
to forge some independence.

Year 7 Fathers and Daughters Evening 
Thursday 22 August 2019

To register please:
Visit the link http://bit.ly/SICG-2019

Saint Ignatius 
College Geelong 
is delighted to 
present the 2019 
Time & Space 
Evenings for 
Fathers.
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